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News & Announcements: 
v New Course Proposals: The following proposals were presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty author(s) if you have questions or comments. 
 GID - Digital Painting I         C. Brown 
 GID - Digital Painting II         C. Brown 
 SOC - Sociology of Sexuality        M. McNamara 
 
v New Subject Code: The BSS division has approved a new subject code of Global Studies (GLST), which 

will go into effect for the 2019-20 catalog. Initially, two existing courses, SOSC 1 & SOSC 2, will be moved 
to the new code. 

 
v State Approval Received: We recently received state approval for the Film, Television, and Electronic 

Media AS-T degree, which was approved by CCC in November, 2018. Congratulations to the MDIA 
department! 

 
v Drafting a New Process for Awarding Credit by Exam: At the January 22nd meeting, CCC resumed 

discussions regarding our current Credit by Exam process and policy, both of which need to be updated. 
We will begin drafting the updated process/policy soon, and we welcome your feedback! For further 
information, please contact your CCC Reps. 

 
v Auto-awarding Degrees and/or Certificates: Also discussed at the January 22nd meeting was the topic 

of auto-awarding degrees and/or certificates to students who have completed the requirements. 
Discussions will continue at future meetings, with the possibility of drafting a policy. For more information, 
or to provide feedback, please contact your CCC Reps. 

 

Reminders: 
v Upcoming Curriculum Deadlines: 

• Friday, February 15th: Deadline to submit local GE applications for 2019-20 to Mary (applications need 
to be approved by the Division CC) 

• Friday, March 1st: Deadline to submit curriculum (program) sheets for 2019-20 in C3MS (must be in 
"Instruction/Review" status by this date) - note change in deadline from previous years! 


